Westwood Community Services District

P.O.Box 319 319ASHSTREET 530-256-3211

WESTWOOD, CALIFORNIA 96137

PUBLIC HEARING

The Preliminary Budget for the Westwood Community Services District for the fiscal year
commencing July 1, 2022 has been prepared and will be posted for public inspection May 6,
2022 at the Fire Hall and the District office at 319 Ash St. A public hearing will be held on July
11, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the Westwood Visitor Center.

Thank you
Brittany Handschumaker
530.256.3211



